To: Lieutenant Tashia Hager

Portland Police Bureau, Behavioral Health Unit (PPB, BHU)

Captain Steve Jones

Portland Police Bureau, Compliance Coordinator

Dennis Rosenbaum

Compliance Officer and Community Liaison

Frank Ray

Chair, Bureau of Emergency Communications User Board

From: Shannon Pullen

Chair, Behavioral Health Unit Advisory Committee (BHUAC)

On: June 21, 2017

Re: May 2017 BHUAC Votes and Recommendations

The BHUAC met May 21, 2017 and reviewed the following agenda:

May 2017 Meeting Agenda

- Intros and Updates
- Discussion and vote: April Minutes and Report
- BHU Data Update
- BOEC Update
- Intersection of Law Enforcement and the Community Mental Health System: Mental Health Service Provider Continued Discussion

May 2017 Committee Votes and Recommendations

The topic of the Intersection of Law Enforcement and the Community Mental Health System is expansive. As agreed at our December 2016 planning meeting, the BHUAC continues its efforts this year to collectively educate our committee re: all aspects of this intersection, recognizing that any formal recommendations will be forthcoming. Therefore, the BHUAC did not make any formal recommendations at the May 2017 meeting.